Hi Paul,
 

I will not make it to this afternoon's meeting but I wanted to help provide guidance on the following questions;
 

Questions in Response:


to what extent are we obligated to follow FAC recommendations?
 

We are not obligated to follow the FAC recommendations.  We manage the project and the FAC advises us on the plans and decisions we make.  However, we should formally respond to their recommendations and but the decisions to accept, modify or choose not to follow their recommendations is the responsibility of the LCLS management (us).  In all cases, our responses to their commendations should state the reasons for our decisions. 


what changes will they expect to hear about in 6 months?
 

They will want to hear (1) your responses to their past recommendations, (2) highlights of your progress over the past 6 months, (3) any issues or risks that you see or would like their advice on, (3) what you plan to do over the next 6 months.


what changes should we incorporate and how?
 

Dave can best answer this one.
 

Cheers, Mark
